Artspace for Children
Box 6474
Fort St. John, B.C.

February 22, 1984
To Whom It May Concern,

The Fort St. John Community Arts Council has, since September 1983,
sponsored a programme of classes for children in art, music, drama,
dance and pottery known as Artspace for Children. Anpbroximately 300
children register for each of the six week sessions. The programme
runs through the school year and will start un dgain in September
1984. This first year of classes has met with an overwhelmingly,
enthusiastic response from parents, schools and the community, and
considerable interest has been expressed in a Summer Arts Programme.

I am impressed with the programming planned for "Summer Arts", in
particular with the training and field work scheduled for May and
June. I have every confidence that "Summer Arts" will be an
excellent venture and that our community, with the qrowing aware-
ness of the importance of the arts in our children's general
development, will be very appreciative. The programme has my full
support and encouragement.

Sincer \

Anne Russo
Co-ordinator
Artspace for Children



